
OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER

vfwpost10406.org

October-December 2020 - Issue #1020

VFW POST 10406 AND AUXILIARY

(608) 248-2733 - info@vfwpost10406.org
VFW Post 10406 Cochrane, Wisconsin U.S.A.



The Hall is available 7 days a week. Weekdays - Weekends in the mornings, afternoons and evenings. Scheduled 
rental times are flexible weekdays, weekends the hall rents from 1:00pm-5:00pm during the day or 7pm-11pm 
at night, it is possible to extend until midnight. Set-up time varies depending on the day and time of the event, 

usually between 1.5-2 hours time is provided, additional set-up time may be available depending on availability. The 
function hall features 5000 SF of space (50 feet wide by 100 feet long), can host groups up to 200+ people, handicap 
accessible, fully equipped kitchen, dance floor and a private bar. Other amenities include a wall mounted flat screen, 

wireless internet, coat rack area and ample parking. The Auxiliary is available for an additional customized fee 
depending on the desired menu or you may bring in your own catering or simply use the available kitchen.

Members & Non For Profit - Only $100/day
Non Members - Only $200/day

VFW Post 10406 Hall: (608) 248-2733

www.vfwpost10406.org
$75 Refundable Cleaning Deposit | Bartender - $100 For Both Rates

Cash Bar Pricing - $2 beer, $1 pop & water, 1/2 barrel - $200, 1/4 barrel - $125, Bartender - $100

Call Today! (608) 248-2733

Schedule Your Event Today!
We offer a reasonably priced rental hall great for weddings, receptions, sweet sixteens, 

birthdays, anniversaries, reunions, fundraisers, auctions, arts & craft shows, funeral
memorials, company/employee events, and other special occasions.
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Comrades & Sisters
COMMANDERS COMMENTS: Krist Beseler \\ VFW Post 10406
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Happy Holidays, I hope this letter finds you in good health. 

This past year has been filled with unexpected events. I don’t even know where to begin. We started the 
new year on the hopes of New Year fortune. A pandemic quickly made our quest of fortune a challenge. The 
challenges that ensued for our local VFW have been many. I had no idea how to run a VFW that had its hands 
tied of the normal business models we once had. As it turns out, we met the challenges and had a very good 
year locally for our little post. While we still had major difficulties to tend with, and our organizational skills 
became stretched, the job still got done. We have and are still learning to adjust, things don’t seem normal, 
processes shaky, but our adjustments are getting better each time. 

The reality of COVID and our meetings during COVID have forced us to turn to online sources. We started 
Zoom meetings in spring, then ran a few meetings in person and Zoom in summer. We then turned off Zoom 
in fall and met only in person at the club as we had no one joining online. Our last meeting in December 
we had to go back exclusively on Zoom due to the pandemic. While we had challenges with notification, 
and getting folks logged in, computer problems, we are getting better. I am convinced after our December 
meeting that we will now be offering an online platform for members to attend our meetings indefinitely 
even after the pandemic. It became very clear with our large attendance online, 15 or so, by members of all 
generations, that we clearly could capture more attendance if we continue online. We had folks attending 
from the comfort and safety of their homes in Cochrane, Buffalo City, and Fountain City. We had folks that were 
traveling for business able to attend. We had Snowbirds attending from southern locations. And we had folks 
attend from their winter homes elsewhere in the country. This is why I am announcing now that in 2021, I will 
be working to not only offer our monthly meeting online, but I am going to push to make sure we upgrade our 
Information Technology (IT) equipment. This will allow us to move into the future and reach all our members if 
they so choose to attend. Starting in January I will be proposing that we not only begin broadcasting via Zoom 
every meeting, but throughout the year. Work toward upgrading our limited computer systems, and buy and 
install equipment that will allow us to broadcast via the internet and Zoom so we may see the head table, and 
members in attendance. Our next meeting in January and February, we will be addressing this. My hope is that 
we have a safe way to meet, now during the pandemic, and a way for our members to join us from around the 
world. Please encourage our members to join us online in the future. 

A recap of the past year has many successes however the biggest is we are an ALL-AMERICAN post! We wear 
this title earned in 2020 forever. All-American is very hard to attain, but we did it. This came after years, of work 
and progress. One of the main reasons we were able to attain this title is the fact that our VFW had in place 
multiple present technology systems to use and turn to when we could no longer do business in person. Most 
VFW Posts had very little or no progress in this area prior to this year. When COVID hit, the lights turned out on 
95% of the existing VFW Posts in the world. 



Some of those Posts even closed their doors forever as the pandemic was the final straw as their “lights” went 
out. When the COVID pandemic hit VFW Post 10406 and our Auxiliary, we were able to turn our “lights” up. 
We had a website, Facebook page, twitter account, generations young and old using them and email and 
text. Years ago, when Tom Lorenz proposed and organized the creation of internet at the club and website, 
little did I know how valuable that would be one day. Thank You Tom! When Mike Stanton turned on our 
Facebook page, I had no idea how valuable that would be. Thank You Mike! When Corey Scholl, was hired 
to create our website and collectively help manage these platforms, I knew not the value. A thank you all to 
those mentioned, and to those not mentioned that played a big part in our advancement into the future, 
before most of the other VFW’s. Those efforts are now paying off. I expect that our 10-year head start will keep 
us 10 years ahead of the rest of the VFW in the future. Those same technological leads we have on the rest of 
the VFW, are most certainly a big reason why we have been an All-State post for the last 3 years and and All-
American post in 2020! 

A word about COVID 19, the pandemic, and our future. Please take precautions that you feel are necessary. 
Only you can decide what is right for you and your family. Everyone is free to make their own decision on what 
is right. VFW Post 10406 will continue to gauge the pandemic and adjust when needed.

To each of our Officers, elected and appointed, thank you. Each of your positions is important. You have each 
contributed significantly. Your work and efforts have paid off. I appreciate the fact that each of you have taken 
ownership of your job. You have made Cochrane/Buffalo City VFW Post a better place, that we all want to be a 
part of. Elections will be coming up in spring, so now is the time to start thinking about that. If you are thinking 
about any one of our positions, please start discussing it now. All positions, including Commander are always 
open each year. If you want to make a difference, let me know. We can get you moving in the right direction. 
I will be reaching out to some of you and discussing those options with you. If I don’t reach out, please reach 
out to me. There is a spot for you. 

Please feel free to call me if you have any concerns or just want to talk. I always am available to hear from you.  

Krist D. Beseler
VFW Post 10406 \\ Commander
(507) 459-3238
krist_beseler@yahoo.com

(CONTINUED)
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HAM & TURKEY RAFFLE
40th Annual VFW Post 10406 \\ Cochrane-Buffalo City

Thank You For Your Support!
VFW Post 10406 would like to thank everyone who attended the annual VFW Ham & Turkey Raffle this 
year. This year we raffled off 3 guns, cash prizes, whole hams, half hams, whole turkeys, turkey breasts, 

ducks and much more. Here are a couple of the big winners from this years event.

1st Prize:
2020 VFW Ham & Turkey Raffle

- or -

H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H

- or -

2nd Prize:
2020 VFW Ham & Turkey Raffle

H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H

- or -

3rd Prize:
2020 VFW Ham & Turkey Raffle

H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H

4th Prize:
2020 VFW Ham & Turkey Raffle

H H H H H H H H H H H H H H H

Delton Optics Ready M-Lok 5.56 or $500 Cash
Winner: Brian Jessessky

S&W M&P9 Shield or $300 Cash
Winner: Brent Lindstrom

Savage 6.5 Creedmoor w/ Scope or $400 Cash
Winner: Brian Egbert

Cash Prize: $75.00
Winner: Roxanne Sluga
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Winter greetings!

The post had their first Charcoal Chicken event on Saturday January 11th with a great turnout and near 
sellout. Our Charcoal Chicken events are the main source of revenue to help support all of our Post 
Service Projects and Post operation expenses. I would like to thank all of you for your 
continuing support of our Charcoal Chicken events and the VFW Aux 
for their partnership to put out an excellent meal to make 
the events very successful. The Post’s Ham,
Turkey and Gun Raffle was a huge success this year with 
a very good turnout for the event. Thank you to a very 
hardworking crew that made the event run so efficiently, 
you are the reason it was so successful.

Please keep an eye out for any new members and 
encourage them to join a great group of community 
minded comrades.

We have a very active Post and have a lot of fun being 
together working Post events.    

Jim Goss 
VFW Post 10406 \\ Quartermaster

Quartermasters Report
QUARTERMASTERS COLUMN: Jim Goss \\ VFW Post 10406

“Members, you are our back bone and without you our effort would certainly fail. Your VFW is here for 
you whenever you choose and in whatever capacity you choose, as a active member, semi active or 

inactive. You greatest contribution alone is your continued membership at Post 10406”

Krist Beseler - Commander

POST 10406 -- WANTS YOU!
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Post Activities 2020
CLUB MANAGER: Les Kamrowski  \\ VFW Post 10406

SEPTEMBER

September 8th
Town of Belvidere

September 10th
VFW/AUX Meeting

7:00pm

September 12th
VFW Chicken Fry

OCTOBER

October 8th
VFW/AUX Meeting

7:00pm

October 10th
VFW Chicken Fry

October 13th
Town of Belvidere

October 20th
Town of Belvidere

NOVEMBER

November 3rd
Belvidere Elections

November 7th
VFW Raffle

November 11th
Veteran Ceremony

November 12th
VFW/AUX Meeting

7:00pm

November 17th
Town of Belvidere

DECEMBER

December 8th
Town of Belvidere

December 10th
VFW/AUX Meeting

7:00pm

December 15th
Red Cross Blood Drive

1:30pm

All calendar events are also online on the VFW Post 10406 website
www.vfwpost10406.org/calendar.html
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You must be related to a veteran who has served in overseas combat, earning the campaign medals eligible. 
That veteran can be a living or deceased spouse, parent, child, sibling, grandparent or grandchild. Step- 
and adopted parents, children, siblings (and half-siblings), grandparents and grandchildren are considered 
the same as biological parents, children, siblings, grandparents and grandchildren and may join the VFW 
Auxiliary under their VFW-eligible veteran. See website below or contact Kimberly Hable today...

https://vfwauxiliary.org/join-us/eligibility-information/

Kimberly Beseler
VFW Post 10406 \\ Auxiliary President
(608) 799-6548

New Auxiliary Caps Available

Are You Eligible To Join?

AUXILIARY PRESIDENT: Kimberly Beseler \\ VFW Post 10406

VFW Auxiliary officer caps now available. Section 1001 of the 2020 Auxiliary National Bylaws has been 
amended to include an optional and acceptable cap of overseas type or ladies modified style for either
male or female officers. Only 1 title is permitted per cap.

Starting at $35.50/ea
Includes Right Side:
6 VFW Auxiliary Cross of Malta
6 VFW AUX (In 2 Lines) in Gold At Front

http://www.vfwstore.org/
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Happy Holidays to everyone and the prayers of health and safety. Well to say that this year so far has been 
challenging would be an understatement. Adversity brings forward opportunities to rise above and exhibit the 
grit that our Auxiliary always showcases.  These last few months our team has been challenged with working 
in conjunction with the VFW to be creative with our most favored fund raisers.  The addition of extra expanded 
Chicken Q’s, adapting to wearing PPE that we are not accustomed to, and modifying the ways that has become 
routine, have become the new norm. I commend our team for always stepping up and fulfilling the mission of 
the Auxiliary by supporting our VFW. 

We have been successful in recruiting some new members this year and genuinely enjoy the addition of new 
faces, and ideas.  Without new members our Auxiliary would not be sustainable. Please reach out to anyone 
that is eligible and invite them to attend an event or meeting.  We welcome all new members.

As we journey into 2021 with the promise of vaccinations and light at the end of the tunnel with COVID, our 
team will continue to practice safety, step up to serve the community, and help the VFW.  We look forward to 
life resuming as before, and the opportunity to socialize, share stories and create memories. Happy Holidays to 
everyone and stay safe.

Kimberly Beseler
VFW Post 10406 \\ Auxiliary President
(608) 799-6548

Auxiliary President Comments
AUXILIARY PRESIDENT: Kimberly Beseler \\ VFW Post 10406

Come join our next VFW Auxiliary Meeting:
Cochrane VFW on the 2nd Thursday

of each month at 7:00pm.

vfwpost10406.org/auxiliary
Learn More Online Today!
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You are incredibly fortunate comrades and sisters, you belong to an ALL-AMERICAN VFW post, an 
accomplishment only 2 out of 100 VFW posts ever achieve!! We don’t just do all the VFW programs that help 
veterans, our youth, and our community but we do them in a grand manner. We are well led but it was/is the 
spirit of our Comrades and Sisters that made it all possible. Like Commander Beseler stated – COVID-19 DID 
NOT shut us down because we elected not to allow that to happen and had in place the technology and will 
to drive on. We were and are warriors.

We abide by all state mandates and regulations and conduct our all-important fundraisers so we can 
continue our programs for veterans and our community. Our club remains available for use by the 
community like always We will have that scrum- delicious mid-winter chicken Q on 16 Jan 2021 and then our 
regular season chicken Qs will resume in March, all in a safe manner.

During this COVID-19 debacle we have had 5 more new members join our post! The word is out: VFW Post 
10406 is a good place for an eligible veteran to belong to along with family members to join our Auxiliary.
Just thinking about what the new year will hold for all of us – I can only think of the added positive things 
that will happen with the virus gone and America and the VFW excelling as it always does!

Al Kochenderfer
VFW Post 10406 \\ Newsletter Editor
acavtrooper@mwt.net

Editor’s Comments
EDITORS COMMENTS: Al Kochenderfer \\ VFW Post 10406

VFW
2020 TAPS

Larry Comero
Cameron Breiting
Merlin Ebersold  

AUXILIARY
2020 TAPS

Lois Beseler
Marcella Deck

Ester Pronschinske
Janet Lietha

October 2020  |  Become a Sponsor (608) 248-2733  |  NO ONE DOES MORE FOR VETERANS  |  VFW Post 10406 Cochrane, Wisconsin U.S.A.Page 8



NO SMARTPHONE
NO PROBLEM

Keeping The NON-TECH Community Connected
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Herold Family
Reunion, July 14th

 The annual  Herold reunion 

will be held this Saturday July 

14, at Buena Vista Park over-

looking the father of waters 

and the city of Alma.  The 

event will kickoff at 12:00 

Noon with a potluck dinner 

with visiting and renewing of 

relatives and friends. Condi-

tions permitting Curtis Noll 

will give wagon rides with his 

Percheron team of draft hors-

es Dixie and Doll

Annual 4th of July Parade sponsored by the VFW Post 10406, Cochrane, WI was held in 

 with Cochrane-Buffalo City Lions Club Celebration in the park.

Fountain City American Legion Post 56 stepping out in the VFW Post 10406 4th of July Parade.

Cochrane-Buffalo Lions Club held its annual Car Show in memory of Denny Schmidtknecht.

Loyley Seifert drove his antique tractor in the 4th of July Parade.

by David Brommerich
 A development company 

from Trempealeau, Wis., has 

shown interest in constructing 

a 12-plex apartment building 

in Cochrane. 
 Dan Terek of Coulee De-

velopment, Inc., met with vil-

lage board officials in June to 

see what they thought of the 

idea.  Terek, accompanied by 

Todd Bagniewski, said the 

company was interested in 

buying property for a project 

if Cochrane thought the com-

munity needed more apart-

ments.  Coulee Development has 

48 apartments in 5 buildings 

at Galesville. A 6th building 

with a 12-plex was due to be 

finished soon, according to 

Terek.   The company was inter-

ested in building a 2-story 

12-plex with 4 apartments on 

the 1st floor and 8 on the 2nd 

floor.  Terek said 2-bedroom 

apartments with two baths 

would range in size from 

1,100 to 1,250 square feet. 

 Rent including water ser-

vice would run about $850 

to $900 per month, Terek 

said. The building would be 

protected by a fire sprinkling 

system and security cameras.  

 Terek said research sug-

gested that Cochrane was a 

“good location” for adding 

more modern apartments 

with off-street parking and 

tuck under garages. 

 The village board ex-

pressed support for the pro-

posal and agreed there might 

be interest in having more 

apartments in Cochrane. 

 Terek said if land could be 

located and secured, possibly 

on the north end of Cochrane, 

a project might be able to go 

up in 2020. 
 According to the company, 

cost of building a quality 12-

plex in Cochrane was estimat-

ed at $750,000 to $800,000. 

 Coulee 
Development 

formed in 2005 and by 2009 

shaped its business model to 

focus on building what it de-

scribes as “high-quality rental 

units.” The company’s online web 

site sums up its mission as 

providing tenants with stress 

free, convenient living in a 

modern and safe apartment 

building with “high-end ame-

nities at reasonable rates.”

Apartment Developer Wants

to Build 12-plex in Cochrane

Brommerich News Service

 Charges have been filed 

against a man suspected of 

committing as many as 70 

garage and shed burglaries in 

Buffalo County.
 For now, 42-year-old Mi-

chael D. Kronebusch of Win-

ona, Minn., is accused of two 

burglary offenses in criminal 

complaints filed in Buffalo 

County Circuit Court. 

 Kronebusch was in custo-

dy in Minnesota where he is 

accused of burglary and theft 

charges in Winona. Warrants 

were issued for Kronebusch 

to be extradited to Buffalo 

County.  Investigator Mike Osmond 

of the county sheriff’s de-

partment says Kronebusch 

provided a written statement 

confessing to an estimated 

70 garage and shed burglar-

ies between September and 

March.  According to police re-

ports, burglaries and theft of 

property occurred in Foun-

tain City, Cochrane, Buffalo 

City, Nelson and the Town 

of Milton. Winona police 

suspect Kronebusch was re-

sponsible for burglaries in a 

multi-county region. 

 Buffalo County authorities 

were told that Winona police 

had seized a large amount of 

suspected stolen property. 

 Kronebusch was allegedly 

entering garages and sheds to 

find property he could load 

in his vehicle and later sell to 

raise money for a drug habit. 

 Osmond, who interviewed 

Kronebusch at a jail in Hous-

ton County, Minn., says 

Kronebusch claimed to need 

$500 to $1,000 a week to sup-

port a meth addiction. 

 According to police re-

cords, Kronebusch alleged-

ly said he preferred stealing 

from stores than going out at 

3 a.m. in the morning looking 

for burglary spots. 

 In the complaints, Osmond 

says Kronebusch described 

parking and walking around 

a neighborhood looking for 

personal property to grab and 

make off with. 
 Kronebusch 

sometimes 

would leave property along 

a curb and return later with a 

vehicle to pick it up as if he 

was collecting garbage, ac-

cording to Osmond. 

 Vehicles used in the com-

mission of alleged crimes 

were usually stolen as well as 

the gasoline needed to oper-

ate them, reports claimed. 

 The complaints current-

ly filed against Kronebusch 

in Buffalo County describe 

burglaries that occurred last 

September in Cochrane and 

Milton.  A small shed burglary in 

Cochrane resulted in theft of 

a 2 horsepower Mercury boat 

motor, two gasoline powered 

weed trimmers and a Home-

lite chainsaw, reports said. 

The motor was later recov-

ered.  A shed by a house along 

Indian Creek Road in Milton 

was entered in late Septem-

ber. Four pickup truck wheels 

and tires were reported sto-

len.  Next door to that place, 

Kronebusch allegedly told 

police that he stole 3 chain-

saws, gas cans, antique axes 

and a power washer from a 

storage shed. 
 That and other suspected 

burglary and theft offenses in 

Buffalo County remained un-

der investigation with charges 

pending. 

Man Suspected of 70 Burglaries in 

Buffalo County Allegedly needed 

Money to Support Meth Habit
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Fountain City American Legion Post 56 marched the colors in at the local cemeteries on Mon-

day, May 28th in observance of Memorial Day.

VFW Post 10404 of Cochrane WI participated in the annual Memorial Day services at the 

local cemeteries..

Cochrane-Fountain City band played several selection at the annual Memorial Day Services.

Guest speaker and master of ceremonies Mike Heinz.

Cochrane-Fountain City band 

member, Noah Ehlenfeldt 

played taps.

Brommerich News Service

 Buffalo County agreed 

to loan Chippewa County 

$49,700 to support and share 

burden of annual cash flow 

issues by the Western Region 

Recovery and Wellness Con-

sortium. 

 The money represents 

working capital needed to 

pay Buffalo County’s share of 

service provider costs for cli-

ents receiving care for mental 

health and substance abuse is-

sues. 

 The 5-year-old recovery & 

wellness consortium, admin-

istered by Chippewa County, 

contracts service providers 

for clients in 9 counties, in-

cluding Buffalo, Pepin, Dunn, 

Pierce and Barron. 

 The consortium receives 

80 percent reimbursement for 

service costs up front from 

state Medicaid and the rest is 

recovered within 12 months, 

according to a resolution ap-

proved by the Buffalo County 

Board. 

 The lag time for the lead 

agency, Chippewa County, 

to receive full reimburse-

ment for service fees paid out 

led to a $1 million cash flow 

problem that Chippewa was 

shouldering by itself. 

 That led to a fairer plan 

that will calculate a share of 

“working capital” required of 

each county annually to cov-

er cash flows due to delays 

in full reimbursement from 

Medicaid. Transfer amounts 

could vary from one year to 

the next based on provider 

costs and client numbers. 

 There were 206 people 

receiving mental health and 

substance abuse services from 

the consortium in 2017, 11 of 

them from Buffalo County 

and 11 in Pepin County. 

 The client service list was 

51 in Dunn County and 35 

in Pierce County, their an-

nual transfers for cash flow 

$231,000 and $158,000, re-

spectively. 

 Total cost of contracting 

provider services in 2017 ran 

$120,000 in Buffalo County 

and $253,600 in Pepin Coun-

ty. 

 Medical assistance costs 

for services in Polk Coun-

ty topped $700,000 in 2017. 

Dunn County was $697,000 

and Pierce, $676,000. 

 

Buffalo County Agrees to cost-sharing to cover 

cash flow shortages caused by Medicaid 

reimbursement delays for contracted services to help 

those with mental health and substance abuse issues

 After a few years of planning and work, 

the City is proud to have recently dedicat-

ed the 2nd Street Fishing Dock in honor of 

those that made it possible. Doris and Ralph 

Ruben came to the City several years ago 

with the vision of a fishing dock. The City 

would like to thank the Rubens for the idea 

and the large contribution they made to-

wards the dock. Their money, along with 

donations from the late David Holien fami-

ly, C-BC Lions Club, West Central Chapter 

of the National Wild Turkey Federation and 

the National chapter of the NWTF made the 

fishing dock a reality. The 2nd Street fishing 

dock is available for anyone to fish from. 

There is ample parking along the river bank 

by the dock and plans for a sitting bench just 

off the dock on the shore are in the works. 

The City would like to extend a huge thank 

Nick and Connor Kuhn enjoying the new fishing dock.

Pictured from left to right: 

Ralph & Doris Ruben, Ben 

Holien representing the City 

of Buffalo City and the Tur-

key Federation, Audrey Ho-

lien and Tom Clark of the 

C-BC Lions Club.

Buffalo City 2nd Street Fishing Dock Dedicated

you to the Rubens, Holiens, Lions Club and 

Turkey Federation for their help in making the 

Ruben’s vision a reality.

VFW Events are in the Newspaper!
Good communication with our members and the public is essential in all we do. In addition to our 

newsletters being posted on our website -- we also mail a hard copy to every VFW/AUX member that does 
NOT use electronic means. We also promote news and events throughout the year in our local newspaper. 



2019 Post Officers
COMMANDERS COMMENTS: Mike Stanton \\ VFW Post 10406

Welcome to the 2019/2020 post year. VFW Post 10406 has had an exciting past few years being a 2 time All 
State Post. Commander Mike Stanton and Quartermaster Jim Goss have much to be proud of. I and the post 
thank both of them for their hard work in ensuring our post met All State standards and taking our post to 
the next level.

This year we continue to work towards meeting those same standards, expanding a few of our programs 
and adding a few special projects. I also hope to take my previously earned knowledge of this organization 
and our goals and expand that to benefit our organization. I am extremely appreciative in all your help and 
efforts that ensure we succeed through the year. Having a current and in good standing membership and 
our combined numbers are the backbone of our organization and the most important single thing you can 
do for your fellow veterans. Without your membership we fail in our efforts.

Locally we have built a long history and have had many achievements to be proud of. Many of our local 
veterans worked very hard to ensure our future and what we have today. I look forward to preserving and 
expanding on those efforts this year with your help

All officers and their positions are on the VFW Post 10406 website
www.vfwpost10406.org/currentofficers.html
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Richard Treu
3rd Year Trustee

Les Kamrowski
Club Manager

Jim Goss
Service Officer

Burt Schafner
Surgeon

Douglas J Ratz
Adjutant

Krist Beseler
Commander

Mike Stanton
Sr Vice Commander

Jim Goss
Quartermaster

John Dehnke
Jr Vice Commander

Les Kamrowski
Chaplain

Al Kochenderfer
1st Year Trustee

Gary Krause
2nd Year Trustee
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Wards Riverside Cabins
950 Front Street

Buffalo City, WI 54622
(608) 248-3702

wardsriversidecabins.com

(608) 248-2733
info@vfwpost10406.org
Become a Sponsor!
Contact Us Today

www.goldnplump.com
(608) 323-2880

Good chicken is our mission
There’s the golden rule. Then there’s 
the Gold’n Plump rule. Our chickens 
are raised the right way, by family 
farmers. They’re given the best care, 
fresh, filtered water, and locally 
sourced nutritious feed.

At CCT, our mission is to deliver cutting-edge technology to our customers and communities, providing 
exceptional customer care while connecting people and providing solutions. As is our tradition, we will 
continuously explore opportunities for development while keeping the cooperative stable and viable for 
decades to come as the area’s leading provider enriching rural communities. At the heart of CCT is our 

vision to be the rural technology provider most admired for its service, products and performance.

(608) 248-2323
cochranetel.com
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Proud Community Member Since 1905

103 South Main Street
Cochrane, WI
608-248-2236
alliancebank.us

“Working Together For You”

Affordable Septic ServiceAffordable Septic Service
Buffalo City, Cochrane, Fountain City, Alma, Nelson, Pepin,

Waumandee, Arcadia, Bluffsiding, and beyond!
608-572-PUMP -- www.wiseptic.com
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vfwpost10406.org
Phone: (608) 248-2733

Email: info@vfwpost10406.org
Visit our website for your latest VFW Post 10406 news.

RENEW
JOIN

VOLUNTEER
DONATE
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